JULY 31, 2018

Mr. Howard Szalavetz, Landlord

9131-4847 Quebec Inc.,

433 Chabanel Ouest, Suite 300

Montreal, QC H2N 2J4

Fax: 514- 489-0293

Dear Mr. Szalavetz:

I would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of my husband and myself, to thank you for the work that was done in our apartment. The kitchen floor looks great and Aaron did a great job. Also, the balcony floor was done by Amado and the finishing touches are being done by Aaron. You are lucky to have such great people working for you and it is so appreciated.

We are also very happy about the changes being made to the building and believe it will give it a new look when all is done.

I would also like to add that having Patricia as the new manager of the building is an added plus as she is a very likeable person and tries her best to manage some difficult tenants at times. She is personable and tries to help in any way she can. Managing this size building can be very challenging. We wish her the best of luck.